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FAITHFUL NAVIGATOR’S REPORT 

Sir Knights on Wednesday September 19
th
 the officers of our 

Assembly were installed by District Master Dan Lohin assisted 

by Marshall Paul Coughlin.  All officers except for 

one were in attendance as well as several mem-

bers of our assembly. After the installation the first 

general meeting of this fraternal year was held.  

Marshall Paul Coughlin spoke to the assembly 

about his brother Monsignor Peter Coughlin and 

thanked all the knights who participated over the 

last four years twice weekly picking up and driving 

the monsignor to and from the hospital for dialysis.   We also 

heard from Sir Knight Robert Chwalyk, FDD, PGK, PFN, 

Membership Chairman for 8
th
 Ontario District who spoke to us 

about membership and brought some recruiting folders for our 

Membership Director Sir Knight Jacob Floris. The meeting 

closed with a message from District Marshall Dan Lohin.  Fol-

lowing the meeting a social was held providing an opportunity 

for all in attendance to speak with our guests.  I want to thank 

all who attended in particular Stephen Hoo our Pilot who ar-

ranged the refreshments, Renfred D’Souza Captain, Melchor 

Jose and John Casullo Sentinels who arrived early to help 

setup and put away after.  In my last newsletter, I talked about 

the opportunities to get involved in your assembly without hav-

ing to participate in the honour guard. I am pleased to advise 

that Sir Knight Arthur O’Sullivan has accepted the position of 

Communications Officer.  In this position Sir Knight Arthur will 

be distributing the notices via email to all members.  Arthur is 

(Continued on page 2) 
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also Deputy Grand Knight of Marian Council.  We have been looking for a 

replacement for our 4
th
 news editor.  Newly exemplified Sir Knight John 

Garofano has offered to work with Sir Knight Roberto Pegoraro to take on 

this vital position of 4
th
 News Editor.  Congratulations to both Sir Knights 

for accepting these important positions.  We continue to look for addition-

al help for our Membership Director, if you can help please contact Worthy Admiral 

Sir Jacob Floris. I attended a meeting in September with the To Be A Patriot Chair-

man, Sir Knight Wayne Kendall who is also District Deputy, and representatives from 

Burlington and Milton Assemblies to review the TBAP program for this fraternal year. 

Sir Knight Steve Montague has volunteered to step in as Chairman and will be work-

ing with Sir Knight Wayne to familiarize himself with the program.  The TBAP pro-

gram is our most involved activity and is open to all members of the assembly to par-

ticipate in.  The first activity of this program is Remembrance Day and it involves not 

only the participation in the Remembrance Day Parades but most importantly speak-

ing about Remembrance Day in our Catholic Schools in Halton and for us those in 

Bishop Reding Assembly Oakville.  Last year was the first year I spoke at a school 

and found it a very rewarding experience.  There are 19 schools in our area, we do 

not know yet how many will request speakers, but we know that last year 12 schools 

requested a speaker and we could not accommodate them all.  The chairman will 

provide an outline appropriate to the age group for you to develop a talk.  The limit is 

5 to 7 minutes.  You only need to show up in the new official dress or your tuxedo 

and I believe if you have neither of these a dark suit with the social baldric is ac-

ceptable. If you are interested and would like to participate, please contact me or our 

chairman Sir Knight Wayne Kendall.  Please take time to think about this opportunity 

to be a visible participant.  The TBAP programs continues with Valentines for Vets in 

January/February and following that is the What Canada Means to Me Essay Con-

test.  In closing I want once again to ask that you attend one or two meetings this 

fraternal year, we want to see and get to know you.  Our next meeting is Wednesday 

October 17
th
.   

 

Vivat Jesus  

Sir Knight Ron Sullivan Faithful Navigator Bishop Reding Assembly 1981 

(Continued from page 1) 
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FAITHFUL PILOT’s REPORT 

S. K.  Stephen Hoo 

IN NEED OF OUR PRAYERS: 

 S.K. Ben Nachuk 
 Robert and Christine Fisher, parents of S.K. David Fisher 
 Peter Upjohn, Brother-in-Law of S.K. Brian Dobson 
 Loretta Floris, wife of SK PFN PGK Jacob Floris 
 Collette Livingstone, wife of S.K. PGK Andy Livingstone  
 S.K. PGK Andy Livingstone 
 S.K. PGK, PFN Bob McCarney 
 S.K. John Skanes 
 S.K. Reverend Peter Waters 
 Mary Hayward, daughter of S.K. FN Ron Sullivan 

IN HOSPITAL: 

 Louise Dupley, daughter of S.K. PGK Andy Livingstone 

PRAYER 

 
 “Dear Lord, we thank you for the blessings you have bestowed on us: health, employment, financial 
stability, friends and family. Please continue to guide us, strengthen us and extend your healing pro-
tection over our friends and family members. Please allow us to act righteously to provide comfort, 
healing, and earthly strength to our brothers and sisters, in Your name, with the skills to which you 
have gifted us. Lead us Lord and help us to do Your will. We ask this in the name of Jesus Christ, 
Your son, our Healer and Lord. Amen!”  
 
Mary Queen of Knights, Pray for Us For these and for all those who might be in need of our prayers, 
we pray!  

DECEASED: 

 John Crilly, PGK, FDD 

As of September 28, 2018: 

CONTACTS FOR INPUT OF SICK AND DECEASED:  
 
S.K. Stephen Hoo,  Faithful Pilot, Bishop Paul F. Reding Assembly, 905-257-4124 shoo@bell.net  
 
The following have been contacted either through the Grand Knights or directly to ensure the flow of infor-
mation:  
Marian Council 3881  
Sick and Deceased  - S.K. Peter Bonfield, 905-844-2332 pmbonfield@sympatico.ca  
Coordinators    -  
 
Mary Mother of God Council 14446  
      - S.K. Milt Cowan PGK, PFN, FDD, 905-842-4319 miltcowan@cogeco.ca 

Note to Above Listing: We the Knights of Columbus support the privacy of Member, Family and Friends when compiling the PRAYER list. If 
you wish us to place a name on the list, please ask the person who we are praying for if they want to be put on the list and whether they 
wish their ailments to be disclosed.  Indicate when and if they wish to be removed from the list!  
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MONSIGNOR PETER COUGHLIN’S VISITATION - HONOUR GUARDS 
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UPCOMING  

MEETINGS 

 
 

 

 

GENERAL  

MEETINGS—3RD 

WEDNESDAY OF 

THE MONTH  

7:30 PM   

MARIAN HALL 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

MEETING DATES: 

 

Wednesdays:  

 

October 17, 2018 

November 21, 2018 
No December Meeting 

January 16, 2019 

February 20, 2019 

March 20, 2019 

April 17, 2019 

May 15, 2019 

June 19, 2019 

 

Mesiton Rivera 
Michael Dignam 
Stephen Germann 
Renfred D’Souza 
Ronald Gauthier 
Denis Ross 
Shawn Alexander 
David Fisher 
George O’Brien 
Robert McCarney 

Yvan and Pierrette Courtmanche  

Brian and Patricia Hood  

Gerald and Laura Kupferschmidt  

George and Elizabeth O'Brien  

Tony and Maryanne Saturno  

Sean and Irene O'Shea  

Martin and Elizabeth Kosterman  

Ronald and Rita Sullivan  

John and Karen Murphy  

Worthy Knights of the 4th Degree Bishop Paul F. 

Reding Assembly. Thanks to all who attended the 

first General Meeting of the fall held on 19th Sep 

2018. The swearing in of the new members for 

the year went off very well. It was great to see 

many of the members at the meeting and catching 

up. I got to meet a few new people myself. Names 

will evade me (part of the aging process), but the 

faces will be remembered the next time I meet them. After the swearing 

in, the monthly meeting was held. It was run very well and finished on 

schedule.  

The next General Meeting will be held on the 17th of October and I en-

courage more of you to attend. Once again it will be at the Marian Hall in 

Oakville. 

The Patriot program has a total of 18 schools to cover. This is an oppor-

tunity where you could take part in presenting at the schools. For more 

information it, you can either read up on the website or contact SK 

Wayne Kendall for details.  

The first confirmation of the season is here again starting in November. 

There is an opportunity to take part in the Colour Guard at these ser-

vices. Once again for more information read up on the website. 

I look forward to meeting up with more of you at the next meeting. 

Renfred D’Sousa 

Faithful Captain 

 

FAITHFUL CAPTAIN’S REPORT 

S.K. Renfred D’Sousa 
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BISHOP REDING EXECUTIVE 

OFFICERS  
2018/2019 

Faithful Friar 
Fr. Louis Lenssen, CRSP 

Faithful Navigator 
Ron Sullivan, PGK,  

Faithful Captain 
Renfred D’Sousa 

Faithful Admiral 
Jacob Floris, PFN, PGN, FDW 
905-399-4400 

Faithful Pilot 
Stephen Hoo 

Faithful Comptroller 
Ron Kwapis 

Faithful Purser 
Brian Thornton 

Faithful Scribe 
Martin Kosterman, PGK, FDD 

Faithful Inner Sentinel 
Melchor Jose 

Faithful Outer Sentinel 
John Casullo 

Faithful Trustee 2019 
F. Wayne Kendall, PGK, PFN, DD 

Faithful Trustee 2020 
Liberato DiBacco 

Faithful Trustee 2021 
Andy Livingston 

Membership Director 
Jacob Floris  PFN 

Faithful Commander 
David Fisher  

OTHER OFFICERS 

 
Communication Director 
Vacant 
 
“To Be A Patriot” Chair 
F. Wayne Kendall, PGK, PFN, DD 
 
Assembly Newsletter Editor 
Roberto Pegoraro 
 
Diocesan Chair 
Brian Dobson 
 
Communication Officer 
Arthur O’Sullivan 
 
Webmaster 
David Fisher 

COLOUR GUARD EVENTS 

EVENT:   CONFIRMATION 
LOCATION: ST. MICHAEL’S CHURCH 

DATE:    Wednesday, November 21, 2018 

TIME:    7:00 pm (gather at 6:30 pm) 

 

EVENT:   CONFIRMATION 
LOCATION: ST. MICHAEL’S CHURCH 

DATE:    Thursday, November 22, 2018 

TIME:    7:00 pm (gather at 6:30 pm) 

 

EVENT:   MEMORIAL MASS 

LOCATION:   ST. MATTHEW PARISH 

DATE:     Thursday, November 29, 2018 

Lead:     SK James Montague 
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MARY MOTHER OF GOD COUNCIL 14446  FAMILY OF THE YEAR 
Sir Knight Manuel and Lady Lourdes Medeiros 

Pictured above:  Very Rev. John Van Hees, Chaplin and Pastor,  SK Manuel and Lady Lourdes Medeiros and 

Grand Knight  Rory Facca 
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◄ September October  2018 November ► 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

  1 
  

2 
  

3 
  

4 
  

5 
  

6 
  

7 
  

8 
  

9 
 
COUNCIL 3881  

GENERAL MEETING 

10 
  

11 
  

12 
  

13 
  

14 
  

15 
  

16 
 

17 

GENERAL  

MEETING  7:30PM 

MARIAN HALL 

18 
  

19 
  

20 
  

21 
  

22 
  

23 
 COUNCIL 14446 

GENERAL MEETING 

24 
  

25 
  

26 
  

27 
  

28 
  

29 
  

30 
  

31 
 HALLOWEEN 

  

https://www.wincalendar.com/Holiday-Calendar/September-2018
https://www.wincalendar.com/Holiday-Calendar/November-2018

